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Turnagain Community Council Meeting Notice
Thursday, June 2, 2011, 7:00 p.m.,

Our Lady of Guadalupe Church, 3900 Wisconsin St.

7:00 p.m. Opening Remarks/Announcements/Treasurer’s Report/
Approval of Minutes

7:15 Legislative Report
7:25 Assembly Report
7:40 AWWU Turnagain Interceptor Sewer Project Update

Joshua Shackelford, AWWU, will discuss the progress of the sewer upgrade

project. Wisconsin St. will be shut down to one lane, northbound, between 29th
& 34 Ave. Project estimated to be completed by July 4th.

7:45 Lloyd Steele Park Entrance Revitalization
Steve Callaghan from The Boutet Company will discuss enhancements to the park
entrance at the end of 30th Ave. with funding from the Anchorage Park Foundation.

7:55 Cell Tower Development at Airport’s North Airpark
TCC Board will present overview of Atlas Tower’s proposed lease of airport land
to build a cell tower south of Pt. Woronzof Dr./east of Boeing Ln. in North Airpark.

8:00 TCC Ranking of 2012 Capital Improvement Projects
TCC Board will provide ranking recommendations on road, drainage and park
projects. Click on email attachment to review the lists.

8:15 West Anchorage District Plan
The WADP public review draft comment deadline has been extended to June 10
to allow community councils more time for discussion. TCC Board will provide

recommendations for consideration. They will be sent via a separate email.

Plan can be found at: www.muni.org/Departments/OCPD/Planning/Projects/
WestAnch/Pages/WADPDocs.aspx.

8:55 Comments from the floor/Agenda Items for September 1st Meeting
9:00 Meeting Adjournment

Agenda

TCC Website:  http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html

Summary of Decisions & Motions Passed at
Turnagain Community Council Meeting May 5, 2011

� A motion was made by Breck Tostevin and seconded by Dan Gleason to
approve TCC’s March 3, 2011, meeting minutes. Motion passed unanimously.

� A motion was made by Barb Jones and seconded by Steve Strait for TCC to
submit as a comment to the Municipality Planning Department that the time
allowed from the publication of the West Anchorage District Plan Public
Review Draft throughout the comment deadline is not sufficient for TCC to
adequately review the Plan and prepare meaningful comments on over 200
pages, which covers land use recommendations for the next 20 years. Motion
was passed unanimously.

� A motion was made by Barb Jones and seconded by Dan Gleason to request an
extension of time for public comments on the WADP from May 27 to June 10
to the Municipal Planning Department. Motion passed 7 in favor; 1 opposed.

See page 2 for Announcements/Meeting Notices

Geraniums, donated by Dan & Cathy
Gleason, were planted at Lyn Ary Park
Memorial Garden at May 14th work party.

Note different location for June meeting!



THERE WILL BE NO TCC
MEETINGS IN JULY OR AUGUST
— ENJOY YOUR SUMMER!

those who helped with the May 26th South

Addition-Turnagain Neighborhood Tour, including

Barb Jones, Cathy Gleason, Dan Gleason,

Mark Wiggin, Pat Redmond, Betty & Gene

Prentice, Ray Bradbury, and Gloria Manni.

Announcements/Meeting Notices
June 3 — Comment Deadline for TCC Municipal Capital
Improvement Projects Priority Ranking. This will be discussed
at the TCC June 2nd meeting. Info: TCC President Cathy Gleason,
248-0442, tccpresident@yahoo.com.

June 4 thru October 1 — Spenard Farmers Market, 9 a.m.-
2 p.m., Spenard Rd. & W. 26th Ave.
Info: spenardfarmersmarket.org.

June 6 — Platting Board public hearing on proposal to
subdivide two lots into one lot at 2512 Forest Park Drive
(West of Forest Park Dr., east of LaHonda Dr., and north of W.
Northern Lights Blvd), 6:30 p.m., Assembly Chambers Loussac
Library.  Info:  Jeff Gastaldi, Gastaldi Land Surveying, LLC,
248-5454, jgastaldi@gci.net

June 10 (changed from May 27) NOTE DEADLINE EXTEN-
SION — West Anchorage District Plan Public Review Draft
Comment Deadline. Plan can be found at www.muni.org/
Departments/OCPD/Planning/Projects/WestAnch/Pages/
WADPDocs.aspx. Info: Thede Tobish, 343-7918,
TobishTG@ci.anchorage.ak.us.

June 10 — Public Forum on Hate Crimes, 12 noon to 1:00 p.m.,
Fairview Recreation Center, 1121 E. 10th Ave.
Info: Anchorage Community Police Relations Task Force,
Marie Husa, 343-4338.

Date to be announced — Lloyd Steele Park Trail Tree Clearing.
Volunteers are needed to clear small moose browse along two trails
in the park to provide better visibility and safety from moose. Info.
and to volunteer: Frank Keen, 248-9174.

Date to be announced — TCC Parks Committee will work to
identify park projects for 2012 Legislative Grant Request.
Info. and to volunteer: TCC President Cathy Gleason, 248-0442,
tccpresident@yahoo.com.

September 1 — TCC Meeting, 7:00 p.m., Turnagain
Elementary School Library, 3500 W. Northern Lights Blvd.
Info: TCC President Cathy Gleason, 248-0442,
tccpresident@yahoo.com.

Ongoing — Wanted: Anchorage School District Key
Communicators. Sign up to help improve communications
between the district and the community. Info. and to sign up:
Heather Sawyer, executive director of Communications, 742-4150,
sawyer_heather@asdk12.org.

THERE WILL BE NO TCC
MEETINGS IN JULY OR AUGUST
— ENJOY YOUR SUMMER!

Many thanks to ...

Tour Group shot at Lake Hood

Barb Jones and Pat Redmond taking a break
at the Alaska Aviation Heritage Museum dinner.

Mark Wiggin discussing TCC projects at
Lyn Ary Park Memorial Garden.


